
 

2020 BioInfect Conference – Call for Posters 

Submit your abstract for the 2020 BioInfect Conference 

Wednesday 12th February, Alderley Park Conference Centre 

Abstract submission deadline: Friday 31st January 

Antimicrobial resistance is an increasingly serious threat to global public health that requires action 
across all government sectors and society. BioInfect will look at the critical issues relating to the 
development of new anti-infectives and the endemic problem of resistance. 
 
Antimicrobial resistance threatens the effective prevention and treatment of an ever-increasing 
range of infections caused by bacteria, parasites, viruses and fungi and BioInfect will analyse the 
implications that is being felt the world over. 
 
Call for posters 
There is no better way to showcase new developments, ongoing research projects and speculative 
or innovative work in progress relating to the study of Antimicrobial Resistance.  
 
Authors are invited to submit an abstract which is related to the area of Antimicrobial Resistance.  
The posters are intended to provide authors and participants with a greater understanding of the 
subject matter and to engage in discussions about the work. 
 
Authors must submit an abstract of no more than 300 words in English outlining aims, objectives, 
methodology and conclusions. The abstract must be prepared in A0 size (841 x 1189mm) in either 
portrait or landscape format. 
 
Posters will be on display in the main conference hall and the poster boards will be provided for 
authors to display the posters. 
 

Accepted authors must register and pay the delegate fee to attend the conference. 


